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Calling All 
Conservatory 

Business 
Owners 

Help Us Plan 
a Vendor 

Event 

THE CONSERVATORY HOA 2024 SPRING EGG HUNT
The Egg Hunt will start at 11 AM on 3/30/2024 at The Conservatory Clubhouse.

Please bring a container to gather eggs. 
                 Mr. Bunny and The Spring Chicken will be available for photos...

 This is a fast-moving event. So, DON’T BE LATE! 

Bebos mini donuts will be available for purchase.
    

our needs.  Wouldn't it be nice if there was someone in the neighborhood you 
could call when you needed a product or service? The Conservatory Social 
Committee will be hosting a vendor event for you to meet, greet and spread 
awareness of businesses owned by Conservatory residents. If you own a 
business and would like to help make this vendor event an amazing one, please 
join us at the clubhouse on Monday, April 1st at 6:30pm for an informational 
planning meeting. If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to 
participate, please call or text Tennille Johnson at 817-966-8376 for further 
information.  We look forward to seeing you there!   

www.conservatoryhoa.com

We often spend hours searching to find the perfect business to serve 

http://www.conservatoryhoa.com


Important Update: ProData Key Mobile Access
Dear Conservatory HOA Residents,

As we gear up for the upcoming pool season and warmer days, we want to ensure that all residents 
are well prepared for a seamless and enjoyable experience. Considering this, we have some crucial 
updates regarding the ProData Key (PDK) Mobile Access.

New Mobile Phone? Update Your PDK Account!

If you've recently acquired a new mobile phone, please note that your PDK account does not 
automatically transfer to the PDK app on your new device. To avoid any disruptions in accessing the 
clubhouse and pool, follow these steps:

1. Contact Westwind Management at Conservatory@westwindmanagement.com.

2. Visit the clubhouse during the onsite manager hours on Thursdays between 1-5 pm.

By doing so, you will receive a new email invitation, ensuring that your account is seamlessly linked to 
the application on your new phone.

White Key Card Reminder

For residents with a white key card, rest assured that these cards will continue to work regardless of 
whether you have a new phone. However, please be aware that any person in your household 
desiring mobile access must ensure their account is linked to the mobile application.

How to Use Mobile Access with PDK: Quick Guide

Once your account is linked, using mobile access with the PDK app is straightforward:

1. Open the PDK app on your mobile phone.

2. Hold your phone close to the card reader at the clubhouse or pool gate.

Remember, there's no need to select anything once the application is open on your phone.

Onsite Manager Support: Thursdays, 1-5 pm

To address any concerns about mobile access, assistance with setup, or troubleshooting, we 
encourage residents to visit the clubhouse during onsite manager hours on Thursdays between 1-5 
pm. This is especially relevant as we approach the pool opening on Memorial Day weekend.

Your cooperation ensures a smooth and secure experience for all Conservatory HOA residents. As 
always, feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Jordan Devine, Community Manager
 

2

https://d.docs.live.net/cc330412198c5058/Desktop/Documents/Documents/HOA%20Newsletter%202024/Conservatory@westwindmanagement.com

